
TOWN OF SMITHFIELD 
SMITHFIELD BOARD OF CANVASSERS MEETING 

 
The Board of Canvassers of the Town of Smithfield will meet in the Town Clerk’s Office, Town 
Hall, 64 Farnum Pike, Smithfield, on Wednesday, February 1, 2012 at 10:00 a.m., to discuss 
and possibly act upon: 
 

Public Meeting Announcement:    
 Emergency Evacuation and Health Notification 

 
1. State’s draft of new Re-Districting Bill. 
 
2. Combined Polling Locations for the Presidential Preference Primary on Tuesday, April 

24, 2012, as approved by the RI Election Board. 
 

3. State’s Rules & Regulations for Local Canvassing Authorities – Party Affiliation 
Adopted by the RI Board of Elections (in accordance with RI General Laws Sections 17-
8-1 and 17-9.1-23 and 17-9.1-24). 

 
 The public is welcome to any meeting of the Smithfield Board of Canvassers.  If communication 
assistance (readers/interpreters/captions) is needed, or any other accommodation to ensure equal 
participation, please contact the Smithfield Town Clerk’s Office at 401-233-1000, ext. 116, at 
least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
 
      Dianne L. Ady, CMC, MPA 
      Canvassing Board Clerk   
 


